
Regarding Maryland House Bill 1171, Maryland currently has the most liberal laws when it 
comes to abortion, so it would not provide any benefit to enshrine abortion, at any stage, into 
our State Constitution. The Maryland General Assembly representatives should be voting to 
overturn the slaughter of innocent babes, who are created in the image and likeness of God.  All 
life should be protected and respected from conception to natural death. 

 


